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CPT Sub-COMMITTEE #3 (Heritage Monument) – Public Land Assets / Land Use-August 15, 2020 
@ Heritage Park @ 3pm  

 
Meeting called to order:  3:10pm 
Attendees:  Leslie Holland, Heloise Dixon-Warren, Claudia Vogt, Ken Falloon, Susan MacNeill  
 

1. Discussion about the Homestead Site that this monument sits on.  It is very valuable information 
and we feel that a walking interpretive sign trail would be beneficial to the site.  We are 
continuing to discuss how many signs and what they will say.  
 

2. Discussion around format of the Plaque Placements was lively and we hope to have this 
solidified very soon; as we are requesting another quote.  The current quote is high. 

 5 x 7”  $240 
 8 x 12”  $333 
 12 X 12” $516 

This pricing was based on a bevelled edge with 3 line of script, up to a maximum of 25 
characters/line.  Susan will check on other pricing.  The idea of putting together a “package for 
purchase” for residents will make this objective clearer.  
 

3. Ken Falloon will get a list together of “100” year old families that would be current up to the 
next 5 years and future long term residents that may wish to purchase plaques.   

 
4. Discussion about a Celebration and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for end of October; with food, 

entertainment and media.  All if favour of this event.  
 

5. Susan to reach out to Stephanie Hames for invite to next meeting.  
 

6. Next meeting has not been set.  Once pricing is in and Claudia has everyone’s approval for the 
final design, we will meet again.  
 

 
Adjournment:  350pm 
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